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Greetings from the President

January/February 2025 Issue

Fra Presidenten,

What a whirlwind this new year has started out to be, I can’t keep up with all 
that needs to be done.  I’m already filling my February calendar too.  I have 
to say tusen takk to all the members that made our Julefest so fantastic, I 
had a great time and hope you did too.  Please let one of the board 
members know if there is anything we can improve for next year.  
I’m currently sitting at the airport getting ready to fly to warmer weather.  I 
guess it’s a bit funny that my last trip was to Norway, I guess we always 
want something other than what we have.  I’ve heard that some of our 
members have taken advantage of our snowfall this year to finally get in 
some cross country skiing.
Our next meeting is our Lutefisk dinner on February 15th. We will be having 
a presentation on our Hurtigruten trip and also our silent auction.  Bring 
items that you are willing to part with for the auction.  This is one of our 
money makers for the year to we can afford to pay for performances and 
also make a donation to the church to let them know how much we 
appreciate the use of their building.

Stay safe and warm,
Nancy



Lutefisk & Meatball Reservations 

Saturday, February 15, 2025 (noon) 

King of Glory Lutheran Church 

(Please respond by Friday, January 31st) 

Please join us for our Lutefisk or Meatball dinner.  Please indicate if you will be eating 
Lutefisk or Meatballs so we know how much Lutefisk to order. 

$15.00 per adults Children under 10 free 

Lutefisk     number______________ 

Meatballs   number______________ 

Name’s ___________________________ ___________________________________
Return reservation to Alice Voris  9988 Upton Ct. Carmel, IN 46280 

Program:  Hurtigruten trip Silent Auction  



Calendar of Events

January-February 2025

January 18    
Noon:  Carry in
Program:   Viideo and also SON website navigation information

February 15  Lutefisk/Meatball dinner
 Noon Prepared meal  
 Hurtigruten trip presentation & Silent Auction 

Intermediate Norsk klasse will be held every other Thursday 4:30-5:30 p.m. 
starting Feb 6 IF there is no Saturday meeting in that week.

Beginning klasse starts Feb 6 at 7:30 p.m. and will be every other week.



 
A performance of the Luther College Nordic Choir is 
coming to your area! Please join us for a concert at 

7 p.m. on Saturday, February 1, 2025 

Venue 

Resurrection Lutheran Church 
445 E Stop 11 Road 

Indianapolis, IN 46227 
  

Ticket prices 
$20 adults 

$10 students 

Tickets can be purchased in advance by clicking on the 
button below or by calling 563-387-1357. Tickets can 

also be purchased at the door beginning one hour prior 
to the performance. 

●
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Read past issues of LUREN at:  

www.sonsofnorway5.com 

Check out our facebook group!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/473869819402515 

Check out SOFN Website! 

https://www.sofn.com 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=WKXhY-3CTVE

https://www.facebook.com/groups/473869819402515
https://www.sofn.com/blog/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WKXhY-3CTVE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=WKXhY-3CTVE

